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**CANCELLATION NOTICE **

THE MAY 11, 2022
EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN
GROUNDWATER AUTHORITY
STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING
HAS BEEN CANCELED

The next regularly scheduled Eastern San Joaquin
Groundwater Authority Steering Committee Meeting
is scheduled for

June 8, 2022
8:30-10:00 am
Ag Center - Assembly Room 1
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